
Sand Creek PTO meeting minutes 
April 8, 2014 
 

In attendance: Sarah Anderson, Vicki Mochinski, Cher Manowski, Karen Shoumaker, 
Andrea Coe, Christina Warfield,, Jackie Fabel, Ann Rotondo, Jennifer Navarro, Manuel 
Navarro, Jill Bornes, Heidi Casey, Barb Novinska, Kerri Tomandl, Amber Wilkins, 
Lindsey Welch, Julie Pobuda, Paul Anderson & Deb Johnson. 
 

The meeting was called to order at  6:40PM by Julie Pobuda, PTO president. 
 

SECRETARY'S REPORT: 
The March meeting minutes were presented by Heidi Casey. Members reviewed the 
minutes. Stacy Sullivan made a motion to accept the minutes. Jennifer Navarro seconded 
the motion. The March meeting minutes were passed unanimously.  
 

SPECIAL GUESTS: 
Thank you to the 4th grade teacher's for joining us.  
 

PRESIDENT'S REPORT: 
Julie Pobuda shared a thank you card with the membership.  
 

TREASURER'S REPORT: 
Stacy Sullivan presented the May year to date PTO operating budget.  It was reviewed 
and discussed by members. Sarah Anderson made a motion to accept the budget. Vicki 
seconded the motion. The current budget was accepted without contest.   
 

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT: 
Paul Anderson spoke of current & upcoming events including: a construction update, 
projected student enrollment numbers, cafeteria concerns & staffing possibilities for next 
year.   
 

VOLUNTEER SERVICE COORDINATOR'S REPORT: 
Barb Novinska presented a variety of volunteer opportunities including: Showcase (April 
10th), 5th grade  D.A.R.E. graduation (May 15th), track n' field (May 16th), & S.C. Stroll 
(June 6th, 9th rain date).  
Barb Novinska's hours: Monday – Thursday: 8AM- 3PM, (763) 506-4330 to volunteer!  
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Jill Bornes reported on the upcoming Showcase event.  
Amber Wilkins discussed with the membership possibilities of a restaurant fundraiser 
night.  
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
PTO board elections to be held at the next meeting: May 13, 2014.  
 

OLD BUSINESS: 
PTO board nominations accepted for the 2014-2015 school year: Jill Bornes- president,  
Rebecca Defoe & Jackie Fable - treasurer, Amber Wilkins - secretary & Kerri Tomandl - 
V.P. Four funds requests were presented to the membership. Each was individually 
discussed and unanimously approved.  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:    



Sand Creek PTO e-mail address: sandcreekpto@hotmail.com 
“like” us on Facebook – look for the star. 
School spirit day is the first Friday of each month. 
Next PTO meeting: , 6:30 - 8PM, Sand Creek media center.   
 

Meeting adjourned at 8PM	
  


